AUG 31 1984

General Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. Eugene A. Lees, General Manager
Wilmington Manufacturing Department

P. 0. Box 780

Wilmington, NC 28402

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE ARRANGEMENTS

This is to confirm arrangements made between Mr. John Bates of our office and
Mr. Charles Vaughan of your company regarding an enforcement conference to be
held, at our request, on September 6, 1984, at 2:00 p.m. at the Region II Office
in Atlanta, Georgia.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss your remedial action program regarding
repeat violations pertaining to limits of error associated with shipments and
receipts.

Should you have any questions concerning these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Licensing and Nuclear Materials
Management Unit

bcc: License Fee Management Branch
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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